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As the business manager for a small school district I computed the financial impact of 

this house bill.  In order to start our licensed teacher salary schedule at $60,000 we 

would need an additional $2,624,982 just to pay teachers and put this in place.  

However this would also increase teacher salaries so much that some with many 

years of experience would end up making more than our administration staff so we 

would also need to increase the pay for our principals and superintendent.  The 

increase projected in our state school fund is only an additional $400,000 for our 

school district so this will not be enough to cover the expense of this bill.   


